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Statement by India at the Universal Periodic Review (UPR) Working Group 35th  Session (20-31 January 2020) : 3rd UPR of Spain - Interactive Dialogue, delivered by Ms. Mini Devi Kumam, First Secretary, Permanent Mission of India [Geneva, 22 January 2020]

Mr. Vice President,
                    India warmly welcomes the delegation of Spain and thanks them for presenting its National Report.

2.
We commend the progress made by Spain since its second UPR. We welcome the progress made under the National Strategy for the Social Inclusion of the Gypsy Population 2012–20, particularly the improvement in the literacy levels of the Roma community. We recommend that access for this population further improves in housing, health and employment. 

 

3.
We appreciate the progress made in combating the violence against women, especially domestic violence since our recommendation in the previous UPR cycle. We recommend further strengthening of the implementation of the positive legislations enacted in this regard. 
 

4.
We wish the delegation of Spain all success.
Thank you, Mr. President.

